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School Christmas Party 2023 

 

It’s that time of year again- Party Time. 

This year we have decided to make a few changes to our school Christmas Party. 

All the children will be having a party on the same afternoon, Wednesday 20th 

December. 

During the afternoon we will be having a disco in the hall, party games room, film 

room and an arts and craft room/quiet room. The children will be able to choose 

where they will spend their time and move between activities as they choose, 

during the afternoon. 

We will also be providing a snack buffet for all children. 

 

This party including buffet is free, children can bring with them no more than 

£2, to purchase extra sweets, ice creams and popcorn if they wish. (individual 

items will be 50p or less). 

 


